Legal Notice

Public Notice

Due to scheduling conflicts the Budget Public Hearing of the Plaquemines Parish School
Board’s proposed Budget for 2024-2025 has been rescheduled from Thursday,
September 5", subsequently re-scheduled to Thursday, September 12t and then to the
final date of Friday, September 13, 2024, at the Plaquemines Parish School Board,
Woodland Central Office, Room 311, 1484 Woodland Hwy., Belle Chasse, LA 70083
at 5:00P.M.

The call of the meeting is by order of Jennifer Sanger, President, Plaguemines Parish
School Board.



